
Request for Qualifications: I-496 Reconstruction - University Region (DB) 

On April 02, 2021, MDOT posted a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for the Reconstruction of I-
496 from Lansing Road easterly to the Grand River. The response due date can be found in 
Section 2.2 of the RFQ. The RFQ can be found in following link:  I-496 Reconstruction - 
University Region (DB) 

 

https://www.michigan.gov/mdot/0,4616,7-151-9625_21539_53226-545287--,00.html
https://www.michigan.gov/mdot/0,4616,7-151-9625_21539_53226-545287--,00.html

